

STEPHEN REPASCH Chair

JOHN DIACOGIANNIS Vice Chair

STEVEN GLICKMAN Treasurer

BECKY A. BRADLEY, AICP Executive Director

You're All Invited to Help Us Celebrate Acts of Community Awesomeness

Good planning, innovative development and inspiring community cooperation are happening across the region and we'd like you to help us celebrate at the 5th Annual Lehigh Valley Gala + Awards.

So, if you're interested in seeing the best of the best in community planning, or maybe you're involved in a project and hoping to hear your community's name called, tickets are now available for the Oct. 10 event at DeSales University, but seats are limited.

You can register at http://www.lvpc.org/lehigh-valley-awards.html

These awards will celebrate planning and development projects in Lehigh and Northampton counties. Communities, organizations and professionals will be recognized for their work and commitment to creating a better Lehigh Valley.

"We want to honor those people who have worked together and used good planning policies to make our community better," said LVPC Executive Director Becky Bradley. "This is really important because none of these projects are done in isolation. It's all interconnected. When people make their neighborhood better, it makes the Lehigh Valley better."

Awards will be given in eight categories and eligible projects include any project that is substantially done at the time of nomination, or was completed in the past three years. One municipality that has consistently showed planning excellence will be chosen as the 2018 Community of Distinction.

The Gala + Awards event begins at 4 p.m. with a networking cocktail reception, followed by the program, keynote speech and dinner starting at 5 p.m. The awards presentation begins at 6:30 p.m.

For any questions, contact Tracy Oscavich at toscavich@lvpc.org or 610-264-4544.